
KUSU supports needy students. 

Led by the Chairman of Kenya Universities Staff Unions, Mr. Charles Mukhwaya, KUSU today 
donated a cheque of Kshs. 120,000 towards the support of needy students. The meeting took place 
at the Vice-Chancellor’s Committee Room at 2pm today, Monday, 21, 2015.  

Speaking during the event, the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter M. F. Mbithi congratulated KUSU officials 
for the good gesture towards supporting the needy students.  The Vice-Chancellor expressed his joy 
saying that ‘students are the centre of the universe’.  

The Vice-Chancellor noted that the donation will support the ‘Stars for Africa’ and its part of the 
Endowment Fund that was launched in September, 2015 to help young, bright, needy students 
achieve higher education.  

Mr. Charles Mukhwaya, the KUSU Chair noted that KUSU supports noble exercises through 
members’ contributions. “We are here to hand over the deposit slip for each of the students,” he 
noted.  

A total of six students, each from the six colleges benefited from the donation. Each student will 
receive Kshs. 20,000 shillings.   

 


